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                                                                          June 20, 2023 

 

 

Mr. Craig Dodson 

MACE, Inc. 

5821 Arrowhead Dr. Ste 101 

Virginia Beach, VA 2346224 

 

 

RE: Contract #2419- Two-Way Radios and Repeater Systems 

 

 

Dear Mr. Dodson: 

 

The annual contract the County has with your company to provide Two-Way Radios and Repeater 

Systems is due to expire on October 9, 2023. Under the terms of the original agreement, this contract 

may be renewed for an additional one-year period from October 10, 2023 through October 9, 2024. 

 

The County would like to renew this contract at current contract pricing.  Please complete the information 

requested and return to Maria Gonzalez at gon036@henrico.us  at your earliest convenience.  

 

Following receipt of this information, the County will determine whether it is in our best interest to renew 

the contract or re-solicit. In addition, if you agree to renew the contract for an additional one-year period, 

please instruct your insurance agent to provide to my attention a current copy of a certificate of insurance. 

Be sure the certificate lists the County of Henrico as additional insured for the contract work.  

 

If you have any questions, please call me at (804) 501-5680 or email me at  Her034@henrico.us . Your 

cooperation and prompt response will be appreciated. 

        

 

       

 Sincerely, 

  Justin M. Herbaugh 

  Justin M. Herbaugh, VCO, VCA 

  Procurement Analyst II 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE 

Oscar Knott, CPP, CPPO, VCO 

Purchasing Director 
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